
 
 

March 12, 2019 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on March 12, 2019, Mark D. Hernandez, P.Eng., of Dillon Consulting, 
filed with the Clerk’s Office the Drainage Report (Report) dated March 11, 2019 for the new access 
bridges and South Talbot Road bridge replacement of the South Talbot Road Drain. 
 
A copy of the Report is attached hereto, including plans, profiles, assessment schedules, on-site 
meeting and PIC meeting minutes. 
 
Council of the Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh will consider the Report at the following date, 
time and place: 
 
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 
Time:  6:30 pm  
Place: Town of Tecumseh - Council Chambers 
 917 Lesperance Road 
 Tecumseh, Ontario 
 
As a landowner assessed for these drainage works, your attendance is encouraged and requested 
at the meeting. 
 
Persons wishing to make comment at the meeting are asked to contact the Town of Tecumseh, 
Director Corporate Services & Clerk, Laura Moy at 519-735-2184 [Ext 116].   
 
For questions relating to the Drain and should you be unable to attend the meeting, a questionnaire 
is attached if you wish to provide any concerns regarding this project in writing.  Please fill out and 
send the questionnaire to the attention of the  Drainage Superintendent, Sam Paglia, P.Eng.,  at 
519-735-2184 [Ext 105]. 
 

     Laura Moy 
                Director, Corporate Services & Clerk 

 
 
 

This document is available in alternate formats upon request. 
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QUESTIONNAIRE – South Talbot Rd Drain 
 

1. Please print your name ______________________________________________. 

2. Please provide your parcel address so that we may confirm you are affected by this drain. 
________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________. 

3. Please provide us with a current contact phone number where you can be reached 

___________________. 

4. Please provide us with a current contact email address where you can be reached 

___________________. 

5. Please provide us with your question or concern regarding the Report 

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________.(attach additional pages and photos if required). 
 

For further information on Municipal Drainage and the Rights and Responsibilities of the 
landowner, please visit the Ontario Ministry of Agriculture, Food, and Rural Affairs website at 
www.omafra.gov.on.ca.  You can also view a Drainage Presentation on Municipal Drains 
located on the Town’s website at www.tecumseh.ca 
 
Please mail or email this completed questionnaire to the address provided below.  
Town of Tecumseh 
Attention: Sam Paglia, P.Eng, 
917 Lesperance Road 
Tecumseh, ON  N8N 1W9 
Email: spaglia@tecumseh.ca 

 
Information collected will be used in accordance with the Freedom of information and Protection of Privacy Act.  Unless otherwise 
stated in the submission, any personal information such as name, address and telephone number and property location included in 
all submissions will become part of the public record files for this project and may be included in the final report. 
 

This document is available in alternate formats upon request. 
 

QUESTIONNAIRE – Consideration of Engineer’s Report 
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